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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
           Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

       (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 587-3852
   
  kathym@localaccess.com
July 13, 2010
VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY
David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. UW-020827 - Request for Transfer of Funds
Dear Mr. Danner:

This docket involved the request by Rainier View Water Company, Inc. (Rainier View) for an accounting order related to its purchase of water capacity from the City of Tacoma.  In the Order Authorizing Accounting Treatment, the Commission required that the developer contingency charge be maintained in a separate account and used to satisfy Rainier View's obligations under the City of Tacoma agreement.  Under Ordering Paragraph (3) (Paragraph 26 of the Order), the following condition was stated to direct the Company as to what must happen after the obligations to the City of Tacoma are completed:
Once the obligations of Rainier View under the Tacoma Agreement are satisfied, any funds remaining in the Developer contingency charge account shall be transferred out of that account with Commission approval and shall then be used and accounted for in the same manner as Rainier View's current Developer's Fee.

The obligations to the City of Tacoma under the Tacoma Agreement have been satisfied.  Therefore, pursuant to Ordering Paragraph (3) of the Order, Rainier View respectfully requests approval to transfer the remaining balances out of the account to be used and accounted for in the same manner as Rainier View's current Developer Fee.  

If there are any questions concerning this request, please contact the undersigned.







Sincerely,







RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km
cc:
Doug Fisher (via e-mail)
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